
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

September 10, 2021 
 
Tehran University of Medical Sciences, Department of Medical Parasitology & 
Mycology, School of Public Health, Tehran, Iran 
Att: Gholamreza Mowlavi 
 
 
Dear Prof. Mowlavi,  
  
On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the 13th European Multicolloquium of 
Parasitology (EMOP), I would like to express our great appreciation to you for agreeing to 
organize and chair a symposium and give an invited lecture at this conference, which 
will take place in Belgrade, Serbia, October 12-16, 2021.   
  
You are invited to chair the symposium entitled “Paleoparasitology” and give an invited 
lecture entitled: “Paleoparasitology and new practical perspectives” on October 14, 2021 
from 14:30 until 16:00.  
  
As a quadrennial event that is the official congress of the European Federation of 
Parasitologists, EMOP is a long-lasting and cherished forum for the exchange of scientific 
advances and ideas in the broad field of parasitology and related disciplines. Though the 
COVID-19 pandemic brought unprecedented challenges, it also vividly showed the major 
importance of continuous discussions among scientists and practitioners.   
  
Please consider this letter to be an official invitation to facilitate the processing of visas 
and/or documents needed to be able to attend EMOP 2021.  
  
Looking forward to seeing you in Belgrade at EMOP XIII in October 2021.  

www.emop2020.org   

Dr. Olgica Djurkovic-Djakovic 

http://www.emop2020.org/

